
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attachment 1 
Email 3-10-2015, 5:49PM 



From: "John Hall" <jhall@hall-associates.com> 
To: bhowes@umassd.edu 
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 5:49:39 PM 
Subject: RE: Taunton Estuary Project 

Brian 
  
It was nice to chat with you.  Assuming I have your email correct, just send me a return that you 
received this. 
I’ll pull together the few SMAST documents EPA said were the basis for 0.45 mg/l TN, and 5 mg/l chl a as 
confirming system nutrient impairment. 
Thanks 
  
John 
  
John C. Hall 
Hall & Associates 
1620 I Street, NW, Suite 701 
Washington, DC  20006 
Phone:  202-463-1166 
Fax:  202-463-4207 
E-Mail:  jhall@hall-associates.com 
  
The information contained in this e-mail is confidential and intended only for use by the individual or entity named.  If the reader of 
this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver to the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this 
communication in error, please immediately notify us by replying to this e-mail and destroying the original e-mail and any 
attachments thereto. 
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